
 

January 3, 2023 

Virtual Extended Producer Responsibility Session 
 Government of Alberta information session will be municipally focused 

The Government of Alberta is hosting a municipally focused information session on Extended Producer 
Responsibility (EPR). EPR requires the manufacturer of packaging and other products to be responsible for the 
end-of-life management of that product. Alberta recently enabled EPR through a regulatory framework available 
online. More information on the new regulation and next steps is also available.  

To share information with municipalities, Alberta Environment and Protected Areas is hosting a virtual session 
on January 17, 2023 from 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm. If you have any questions about the scheduled session, please 
contact AEP.RecyclingRegulation@gov.ab.ca. No registration is required, instead please click the link below to 
join the webinar: 

 https://goa.zoom.us/j/84425752178  
 Webinar ID: 844 2575 2178 
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